
Catholic Parishes of St Mary’s, Great Yarmouth 
and St Peter’s, Gorleston 

Serving the communities of Yarmouth, Gorleston, Acle & Caister 
Administration address: The Rectory, St Mary’s RC Church, Regent Road, 

Great Yarmouth, Norfolk. NR30 2AJ   Tel: 01493-842001 
Email: rectorystmarys@gmail.com    Website: www.stmarysgy.org.uk 

6th WEEK OF EASTER – 1st MAY 2016 
Divine Office Week 2 

Day Place Time Intention 

Saturday  

30th April 

6th Sunday of Easter – Vigil Mass  

Acle 17:00 Fr Ivor Morris † 

Sunday  

1st May 

 

SP 09:00 People of the Parish 

SM 11:00 Wladyslaw, Maria & Irena Fabian† 

SP 15:30 Malayalam Mass 

Caister 17:00 Victor D’Silva † 

Monday  

 

S Athanasius BD. Mem 

SP 
SM 

Walsingham 

09:00 
09.30 
15.00 

 Coach to Walsingham 
 Coach to Walsingham 
 Diocesan Mass 

Tuesday  

 

SS Philip and James App. Feast 

Caister 

SM 

11:30 

19:00 

Requiem Mass of Cecilia Ford 
Confirmation Mass 

 Wednesday  

 

 

The English Martyrs. Feast 

SM 

JPH 

10:00 

16:30 

Brian Dawson † 

Sr Sebastian Lassey 

Thursday  

 

Easter Feria 

SM 

SP 

SP 

10:00 

10:45 

12:00 

Sick of the Parish 

Exposition of Blessed Sacrament 

Nancy Carmella Bagatti 

Friday  

 

Easter Feria 

School 10:00 Parker † 

Saturday  

 

Easter Feria 

SP 

SM 

SM 

09:30 

10:00 

10:30 

Exposition of Blessed Sacrament 

Betty Carlton † 

Confession 

Please remember in your prayers: all in the parish who are ill; Molly 
Able, Tony Adamson, Ann Askew, Sadie Baker, Redford Cash, Jeanette 
Charalambous, Jane Christie, Stephen Christie, Jean Clarke, Linda 
Conway, Angela Cooper, Martin Cordingley, Anthony D’Arcy, Simon Ellison, 
Jean Foreman, Muriel Gale, Terry Good, Joyce Hastings, Rosemarie 
Hawkins, Michael Howlings, Christine Iles, Kevin & Mollie Marsden, Eileen 
McCarney, Linda McGurk, Mary-Ann Moody-Cliffe, Nora Norton, Joanne 
O’Gregory, Joe Paton, Beryl Pearson, Hermie Rooney, Michael Ryan, Tom 
Ryan, Winifred Sanderson, Lilian Skinner, Marta Sofia and Martha Sutton. 
May the Lord reach out his healing hand towards them.  
Those whose anniversaries occur at this time; Christopher Atkins, 
Arnold Bowles, Anne Cochrane, Phyllis Dye, Adriano Gargulio, Linda Gray, 
Mary Jackson, Fredrick Jordan, Andrew Karasara, Irene Labbett, Catherine 
McNally, Francisco Navarro, Vincent O’Reilly, Bernard Ryan, Kathleen Salt, 
Zachariah Selfe, Mark Sutton, Rita Tripp & Helen Whyte. May they rest in 
peace. 
LEANDERO GOMES SILVA & GABRIEL ZIOLKOWSKI who were 
baptised last weekend, with the help of their famiies and friends may they 
grow strong in faith. 

Registered Charity No: 
278742 

 

Information 
 

Priest in Charge 
Fr Philip Shryane 

 
Assistant Priest 

Fr Anthony Nwankwo SMMM 
 

Parish Deacon 
Rev Peter Glanville 
Tel: 01493 701341 

Email: 
glanville_peter@hotmail.com  
 

Parish Office Hours 
 Wed & Thurs 8:00am-2:00pm 
Please don’t ring on Tuesdays! 

Schools 
St Mary & St Peter 

Primary School 
Tel: 01493 445117 

Notre Dame High School 
Norwich  Tel: 01603 611431 

 
Baptism 

2 months notice required 
 

Marriage 
6 months notice required 

 

Emergency Number 
If you need a priest in an 

emergency please contact 
01502 572453 

(OLSS, Lowestoft) 
 

The Cycle Of Prayer 
 
 

During Easter Time we are 
asked to pray for the following 
intentions:-  
New Members of the Church; 
Vocations; Right Use of the 
Media; the Church; Human 
Work. 
 

A warm welcome to 
all our visitors this 
weekend. 

mailto:rectorystmarys@gmail.com
http://www.stmarysgy.org.uk/


Parish Stewardship 
Giving is an act of the heart. You may give without 

loving, but you cannot love without giving 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Mary’s 

Gift Aid £101.50 

Planned Giving £33.11 

Standing Orders £250.00 

Loose £346.03 

TOTAL £730.64 

Weekly Offertory Collection – St Peter’s 

Gift Aid £187.55 

Loose £253.06 

Standing Orders £159.00 

TOTAL   £599.61  
 

Restoration Funding stands at:  - £41688.67 

Retiring Collection last week for the Ukraine 

SM: £202.69     SP: £143.22 
Retiring Collection next week for Catholic 
Communications Network 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Walsingham:  the coach 
leaves SP at 09:00, SM at 09:30 and Acle 09:45 
tomorrow morning, to return at approx 18.30.  Price £10 
per person. A few seats left, please sign booking forms 
at the back of Church, do join this pilgrimage. 
Confirmation Mass: 7 of our young people are being 
confirmed by Bishop Alan on Tuesday 3rd May at 19.00 
in St Mary’s. They invite you to join them for this Mass to 
celebrate the gift of the Holy Spirit. There will also be a 
buffet reception in the Hall after Mass. 
St Mary’s Choir: we would like to gather a group of 
singers to help support the singing at the 11am Mass on 
Sundays. Singers will be positioned at the front of the 
side aisle near the Lectern and Sacred Heart Chapel. All 
singers welcome including parents and children. For 
further information please see Stella. 
Marriage and Family Celebration Mass: Bishop Alan 
warmly invites all married and engaged couples to attend 
this special Mass at St John’s Cathedral, Norwich on 
Saturday 18th June at 11:00, followed by a lunch 
reception. Certificates will be awarded to those married 
1 year, 5 years & every multiple of 5 years thereafter. For 
more info and to RSVP please contact Kerry Urdzik on 
01473 251301 or email mflc@ea st-
angliadiocese.org.uk 
Handing it on: Nurturing a new generation of 
liturgical musicians: to be held 29th-31st July at High 
Leigh, Hoddesdon, Herts. Come for the weekend, a full 
programme of workshops and worship, or come for the 
day on Saturday 30th July, only £10 for 18-25 year olds. 
Leaders include Tom Daggett, Chris Walker, Frances 
Novillo and Bryony Davis & is run by the National 
Network of Pastoral Musicians. Contact Jennifer 
Burridge for a booking from jburridge@mac.com  
Diary dates: there will be a Youth Event on Saturday 
18th June, 11.00 – 15.00 at St Peter’s Hall for anyone 
who is 13 yrs old or more. On Saturday 25th June 
there will be a Summer Fayre at St Peter’s, please 
contact Joan if you can help. 

Large print bulletin available at the back of 
Church 

Forthcoming Diary Dates:  

1. GY Sunday School – today 1st May 
2. Gor Sunday School – today 1st May 
3. GOR SVP –  next meeting Wed 4th May 9:15 

in the Committee Room, St Peter’s  
4. GY SVP –  next meeting Wed 4th May 10:00 

at St Ignatius, Caister 
5. Journey in Faith – next session Wed 4th May 

at 20:00 in SM Presbytery 
6. St Peter’s Bingo – eyes down at 19:00 on Sat 

7th May. Proceeds to Louise Hamilton Centre, 
JPH 

7. St Peter’s Jumble sale – Sat 14th May from 
10:30 in the hall, please contact Joan if you 
can help with this event 
 

Support Cambodia: Please sponsor me towards 
building a well to replace an old, leaking dilapidated 
tank in Phnom Kon Domrai Primary School, which is 
located in a poor deprived farming area. I intend to 
walk 200kms along the Camino del Norte as I make 
my pilgrimage to Santiago de Compostela in May 
2016. If you would like to sponsor me, please fill in 
form in St Peter’s & St Mary’s porches or see me. 
Thank you Moira Selvage 
CAFOD Tea Party: with CAFOD we are feeding those 
who are hungry, thirsty, in need of clothing and 
welcome – even though we maybe strangers. To 
understand more about CAFOD’s work please join us 
at Our Lady Star of the Sea, Lowestoft on Saturday 
7th May 14:30-16:30. Please call Stephen 01223 
358552 to reserve a place. 
St Peter’s Wednesday Club: has now closed down 
and the club has very kindly donated their remaining 
funds to St Peter’s Church for the Church Window 
Fund. Many thanks. 
Clare Priory Pilgrimage: in honour of Our Lady of 
Good Counsel on Sunday 8th May starting at 11:45. 
See poster for more details. 
Pentecost – Walk of Witness: on Sunday 15th May 
there will be 2 simultaneous walks of witness joining 
together on Haven Bridge. Please see poster for more 
details of starting points and times. 
A Day with Mary at Walsingham on Sunday 22nd 
May, Mass at 12.00 followed by lunch break and 
procession to Friday Market. The preacher will be Fr 
Jude SMMM. Details on the boards. 
Children’s Pilgrimage to Walsingham: on Tuesday 
31st May led by Bishop Alan. Starts with walk from the 
village at 10:45, Mass at 12 Noon followed by picnic 
and fun afternoon on the beach. See poster for info. 
Diocesan Summer Camp 2016: to be held at New 
Eccles Hall School, Norfolk from Friday 26th August-
Monday 29th August for those aged 8-14 years. Cost 
is £83.00 and booking with a deposit of £25.00 must 
be made by 31st May-contact office for forms. More 
details on poster in porch. 
Pilgrimage to the Holy Land: includes return flights 
from Luton, 3* half-board accommodation, all 
transport in the Holy Land, entrance fees, guiding & 
gratuities. 17th to 24th October 2016, cost £1350 per 
person sharing a twin room. Single rooms available. 
Call free on 0800 6123423 for more details 

mailto:jburridge@mac.com



